ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES
ANSARI NAGAR, NEW DELHI
ACADEMIC SECTION (U.G. CELL)

Dated: 02.08.2025

Subject: Postponement of Reporting for Admission to MBBS 2025 Batch - AIIMS New
Delhi (NEET-UG 2025)

Reference:- The MCC notification no. U-11011/07/2025-MEC, dated 31.07.2025
regarding revised schedule of reporting of MBBS 2025-Batch.

Dear Candidate,

On behalf of the All India Institute of Medical Sciences (AlIMS), New Delhi, | congratulate
you on your success in the NEET-UG 2025 examination.

As per the revised notification issued by the Medical Counselling Committee (MCC) as
mentioned above, the reporting dates at AIIMS, New Delhi will soon be revised.

Our previous notifications dated 18.07.2025 & 29.07.2025 in this regards stands cancelled
until further orders.

We regret any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding.
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DR. GIRIJA PRASAD RATH

(NODAL OFFICER)
MBBS Admission (NEET-UG 2025), AlIMS-New Delhi



